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We learnt all about the role of childminders this 
week and how they help our community.  We learnt 
a special song about childminders and on Tuesday 
morning we went to join them at their group in the 
Community Centre for a fun morning. 
 

Something Special 
 

Brambles has a duty to ‘actively promote the 
fundamental British values of democracy, the rule of 
law, individual liberty and mutual respect and 
tolerance of those with different faiths and beliefs.’  
 
Since September we have shared the children’s 
many customs and cultures including Harvest 
Festival, Halloween, birthdays and this week we will 
be starting to look at Christmas before spending 
next week fully embracing Christmas.   
 
When celebrating with the children and their 
families, we do not talk about religion instead the 
children learn about why we all celebrate different 
events, why they are important to each of us and 
that it is OK if you do not celebrate the same 
occasions as our friends. If you would like to come in 
and talk to the children or share a special family 
event, please let staff know. 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time  
Stories:  The day in the life of a Childminder 

A different Christmas book each day 
 
Song:  The children at the Childminder’s  
 
Rhyme: Assembly songs and rhymes 

 

 

 
 

PTA Christmas Fair 
* TODAY * 

Friday 7th December 3-5pm 
 
Please could you let staff know if you will be 
attending the Brambles Winter Class Assembly 
on Friday 14th December. 

 

 

Brambles Winter Assembly 
Friday 14th December 11am-12.30pm 

 
Last Day of Brambles and School 

Wednesday 19th December 
  

Applications to Primary School Deadline 
15th January 2019 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


